




Capitol Clean Cities of Connecticut, Inc.
Updates 

Pride Stores
We are seeking funding to assist with opening the Pride Stores Hydrogen Station as repairs are necessary due to the station being 

dormant for so long.  We have commitments from UCONN to purchase 12 hydrogen vehicles.  Sikorsky has 3 Toyota hydrogen vehicles 

that they’d like to fuel here and could have some potential funding to assist.  We are also in the planning stages of holding a hydrogen 

workshop to be provided by the CT Clean Cities Collaborative and CCAT.   

Propane Station at Hartford Pride Travel Center
Hocon Gas, Cusson Automotive and Capitol Clean Cities held a safety training workshop with 15 DOT employees.  DOT has converted 

an F750 truck to run on clean propane auto gas.  They took a tour of the station and how to operate the dispenser.  

AAA has purchased and converted 5 F350 trucks to run on clean propane gas and is in the process of ordering an additional 12 

vehicles.  Hocon Gas has provided them with a small filling station at their yard in Newington, CT.  We plan to have a grand opening 

event Spring 2023 to celebrate their dedication to converting to clean fuel.

April Events
We have 3 events planned in the month of April, one at the University of CT to celebrate Earth Day, the New England American Public 

Works Association (APWA) Spring Conference and the Town of Windsor’s Sustainability Fair.  














